
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Have a wonderful weekend from the EYFS 
team 
 

Dates Ahead: 
Wednesday 10th July - Pirate Party Day dress 
as a pirate for the day 
Wednesday 17th July – Reception Trip to 
Runway Visitor Centre  
Friday 19th July – last day for children 

   

Well done to our stars of the week … 
Rosie and Joel 

 
Congratulations! 

 

  5th July 2024                           Term: Summer 2   Week: Five 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Reading Books 

Next week will be our last week for sending 
home reading books, reading for pleasure 
books and keyrings. We will need to collect 
everything back in on Monday 15th July. The 
keyrings stay in reception. They need to be 
taken apart and sorted ready for next year’s 
class. As you can appreciate this is quite a big 
job so we will need them in on this date. 

  ‘Giraffe and Frog’ by Zehra Hicks is 
the very funny story of two friends making 
their way to the beach for a day out. Giraffe 
doesn’t listen to his friend Frog so they end up 
on an adventure that takes them across 
desserts and over the mountains. Luckily, they 
do eventually find their way to the beach. 
Lots of wonderful writing and drawing 
opportunties again with this book. We have 
begun sharing pirate stories and songs ahead 
of our pirate themed week next week. 

 

Pirate Party Day 

Look out there will be pirates about! We are 
looking forward to our pirate themed day on 
Wednesday 10th July. During the morning we 
will be making a special snack to eat during the 
afternoon. Please look out for an allergens 
email on Monday. Green group can still go 
ahead with their show and tell and please send 
book bags and snacks as usual. The usual 
lunchtime arrangements will apply. 

Cardboard tubes! 
We still urgently need cardboard tubes (not 
toilet roll tubes for hygiene reasons) for some 
upcoming activities. If you can send any in, we 
would be very grateful. 

 Holidays 

We know that lots of you have been away or 
are going away before we finish. If you are 
planning to be absent from school at any time 
in the last two weeks, due to a holiday, please 
could you let one of the team know? Many 
thanks. 


